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To Whom it may concern.

We wish to object to the proposed development at the Brookland farm site and surrounding area.

this will have a have a large impact on current inforstructure as well as the high increase in traffic to our
area over the last ten years.

As residents of this area of the Iast_ years we have noticed a lot less maintenance of
pavements, grassed areas, blocked gull drains which leads to minor flooding. Even more serious issues
with ,as it turned out after our second phone call to the water authority, we finally got a result by showing
them the offending drain. No action was taken until | one year later when raw sewage was running down
the Thanet way and predestinarians, cyclist were having to negotiator this on a daily basis. this overflow
would happen after only thirty minutes of heavy rain. in turn this foul water would enter the Swalecliffe
brook then flowing out onto the beach. you can see the amount of time this took. we were told at the
time that the sewer would likely be renewed in about the next twenty years. i should imagine the sewer
was original laid when the Thanet way was first built!

with this in mind we feel that with all the cut back on funding for public services over the recent years how
do you propose to ensue funding for all the extra services this development will impact upon them.

for these reason we strongly object

D J Knight & L Knight
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